
File No. 14-0488

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to extending for six months the temporary
appointment of Ms. Anna Burton as the Interim General Manager of the Emergency
Management Department.
 
Recommendation for Council action:
 
APPROVE an extension of the period of time for which the position of the Interim General
Manager, Emergency Management Department, currently filled by Ms. Anna Burton, may be
filled by temporary appointment for an additional six months through November 3, 2014, as
permitted by Charter Section 508 (c).
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the Mayor. Neither the City Administrative Officer
nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
 
SUMMARY
 
In a letter dated April 16, 2014 (attached to the Council file), the Mayor recommends that
Council extend for six months the temporary appointment of Ms. Anna Burton as the Interim
General Manager of the Emergency Management Department. A copy of Ms. Burton's resume is
attached to the Council file.
 
At its meeting held May 23, 2014, the Public Safety Committee recommended that Council
approve the requested extension of Ms. Burton temporary appointment as the Interim General
Manager of the Emergency Management Department.

Respectfully Submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE
ENGLANDER: ABSENT
BUSCAINO:  YES
BONIN:  ABSENT
O'FARRELL:  YES
MARTINEZ:  YES
   
JAW   

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-
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